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I strongly oppose this bill.  The personal kicker provides accountability to ensure that 

the government of the State of Oregon spends the tax payers money wisely and acts 

in the best interest of the citizens.  Removing this accountability would essentially 

allow the State to 'spend as much as it makes' without regard proper management of 

the resources it has been entrusted with. 


